
W I S H I NG A V ERY HAP PY SU M M ER
TO ALL STAFF

Dear Colleagues,
As we come to the end of the 2021/22 school year, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all staff. You rose 

to the challenge of a pandemic and continued to deliver world-class education while also supporting our 
families and colleagues. I have so much respect for your amazing resiliency and your focus on excellence. 

Every role in the division has a direct impact on student learning and success and I am so grateful for the care, 
support, and guidance that I see demonstrated every day in the division. 



As you prepare for your summer break, I hope you have a safe and restful time that includes the pleasures of 
summer. May you have time for yourself, and also the chance to spend time with family and friends. I pray 
that your summer will be a time of making memories that might include road trips, camping, backyard fire 
pits, a lazy day on a lake, berry picking, farmers' markets, picnics, fishing, rodeos, sitting under the stars, 

and reading your favourite books. There are so many other activities that could be added to the list, but it is a 
beginning.



Looking forward to seeing you all back in September!



Carolyn


